PEACE OFFICER STANDARDS AND TRAINING



EDMUND G. BROWN JR.

GOVERNOR

XAVIER BECERRA
ATTORNEY GENERAL

July 3, 2018

Chief Executive Carmen Luu San Diego County Bureau of Public Assistance Investigations 3666 Kearny Villa Road San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Chief Executive Luu:

Your request to participate in the POST Regular Peace Officer Non-Reimbursable Program has been reviewed. Effective July 3, 2018, your agency, San Diego County Bureau of Public Assistance Investigations, is formally accepted as a participant in the program.

With submission of the appropriate documents, your agency has officially signified its commitment to adhere to the minimum selection and training standards for the POST Regular Peace Officer Program as set forth in Commission Regulation 1010. Your continuing adherence to the standards permits your agency to receive Commission authorized services and benefits in support of your police operations.

We congratulate you for your decision to participate in the POST Regular Peace Officer Program and look forward to working with your department for the betterment of California law enforcement.

Sincerely,

MANUEL ALVAREZ, Jr. Executive Director

Enclosures

MA:md